
Please be advised, Income Support will be closed from 1:00PM – 4:00PM 
on Friday, December 13th for a staff Christmas Luncheon.

for any further questions please contact 403-238-6101

Sīyísgáàs(Thank you)

TSÚŪT’ÍNÀ NATION
DEPARTMENT
(403) 251-9335 
9911 CHIILA BLVD., 
TSUUT’INA NATION, AB
T3T 0E1

FRIDAY - April 26,2024

ATTN: INCOME SUPPORT CLIENTS
RE: INCOME SUPPORT CHEQUES

Please be advised that cheques for May 2024 Issuance for Income Support 
clients will be released April 29th, 2024 and April 30th, 2024.

Sīyísgáàs

GŪTSÍTS’ĪDĪNÓ-DĪ 
TSUUT'INA NATION INCOME SUPPORT
(403) 238-6101
9911 CHIILA BLVD.
TSUUT’INA NATION, AB
T3T 0E1

MEMO– Income Support Office Closure

December 12th, 2024


